Anna Delaney

From: mail@flocknote.com on behalf of Safe Environment <mail@flocknote.com>

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 4:23 PM

To: Anna Delaney

Subject: April - Child Abuse Prevention Month bulletin & resources

Office of Safe Environment Diocese of Madison

Local Administrator News



April Bulletins

Please run one of the announcements seen here and attached below during April. Not only does this communicate that we're ready to assist victim/survivors of abuse in our parish communities but it also educates our parishioners on our efforts.

Each attachment below is shown in order on the right side.



Child Abuse Prevention

Month Main 2024 nng



Child Abuse Prevention

Month Our



Any allegation of sexual abuse should be brought to the attention of law enforcement officials.

If an allegation involves a priest, deacon, or other Church personnel, regardless of when it is said to have occurred, it should also be reported to the Diocese of Madison by way of the Sexual Misconduct Question and Reporting Line: 608-821-3162.

The diocesan policies regarding sexual abuse, allegations, and instructions for making a report of sexual misconduct are available on the diocesan website.







Child Abuse Prevention Month One in

If you have included an announcement in your bulletin, would you please send me a PDF copy? This helps me to show our auditors the efforts we make at the parish level. Thank you for your assistance!



April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month

It is the responsibility of us all to protect children and the vulnerable among us.

"Whoever receives one child such as this in my name receives me." Mt 18:5.





According to the CDC, 1 in 7 children have experienced child abuse or neglect in the last year.

If you or someone you know is being abused, call 911 or contact your state child protective services.







Sent by Anna Delaney

